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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y6K 99% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y2K, Y4G 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec D, Y3M, Y6D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y5 K/S 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1D, Y4K 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1C 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y3F 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec P Rec D Y1C Y1D Y2K Y2 
Oliver K Lowgan Harper Ruben Lottie Lillie Isaac 

Elliott Skylar Aria Aiyla Noah Savanna Azaan 
Y3F Y3M Y4G Y4K Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 

Tommy Jacob Amelia Nathan Juan Oliver Charlie Harvey 
Shae Fiyin Sophie Tayla-Rae Olivia Ethan Dontay Billy 

Year 6 and Reception Trips 
Today both our Reception  
and Year 6 classes had  
the exciting opportunity  
to go on class trips. 
 

Year 6 are at Alton Towers and our 
Reception children have been to 
White Post Farm. We will share 
updates next week.      

Diary Dates  
 08.07.24 - Reception Balance Bikes activity 

 09.07.24 - Year 1 Balance Bikes activity 

 11.07.24 – Tupton Transition Days 

 11.07.24 and 12.07.24 – St Mary’s Transition Days 

 12.07.24 – Sports Day 

 15.07.24 – Transition Week Nursery – Year 5 (Year 6 
children still in school) 
 

 20.07.24 – 1st day of Summer Holiday 

 05.09.24 – Start of new school year 

Jewellery in School 
We have an increasing  
number of children  
coming to school who are wearing 
jewellery. The only items children can 
wear are stud earrings and a watch. 
All other jewellery is not permitted due 
to potential loss or damage. 

Sports Day Colours 
Next Friday we have 
sports day for Reception  
to Year 6. 
 

Sports Day will start at 1:30pm and will 
take place on the field. Please can I 
remind you that you are not allowed 
to take pictures/videos, smoke 
(including vaping) or use offensive 
language. 
 

Year 6 Production of Jungle Book  
Next week our Year 6 children will be  
performing The Jungle Book for their  
parents/carers on Tuesday and  
Wednesday. The children have been working really 
hard on their lines and singing and I’m sure you will be 
impressed if you are attending. 
 
 

Geography Showcases 
Next week Years 1-6 will  
be inviting you in to a  
Geography Showcase  
event so children can share their 
learning from the Geography topic 
this half term.  
 

Class teachers will be sharing the time 
and date for their class on their class 
Dojo page. 


